
Flowers are placed at the altar in honor and 
appreciation of all the Eucharistic Ministers 

at St. William. 

Offertory Stewardship 
 

JANUARY 28 - $9,327.00 (January 29, 2017 - $12,224.00) 
PARISHIONER ENVELOPES/CHECKS - 235  

CHILDREN’S COLLECTION - $34.75 
 

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN TO DATE 
Pledged - $1,803,514 
Received - $1,351,800 

  

Thank you, Parish Family! 
 

In today’s Gospel reading we see a perfect example of stewardship. 
Jesus gives His time to do all that God wishes - healing the sick 

and preaching.  But before He begins, 
Jesus makes time to be alone with God in prayer. 

It is through prayer, spending time with God, 
that we find the strength to do what He wishes us to do. 

Be sure to find time every day to be with God.  

“The best way to find yourself is to lose 
yourself in the service of others.” 

                            -Gandhi 

 VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED  FOR: 
 
 

 Coffee & Doughnuts coordinator 
 Ushers at Saturday 5:30pm Mass & Sunday 8am Masses 

Please call the office if you can help! 

Eddie Arbo, Mario Artesiano, Tony 
Blanda, Bea Boglione, Tommye 
Cashin, Cartan Clarke, Larry 
Clarke, Jim Cochran, Linda 
Cooper, Don Daleen, Mark Davis, 
Barbara Driscoll, John Fedak, Jerry 
& Connie Fonseca, Rebecca Gay-
lor, Christine Gelardin, Max Ger-

main, Jacqueline Grady, John Grimsley, Gloria 
Hair, Fred Hegeman, Don Heinecke, Marion & 
Luke Hughes, Dean Hunhoff, Cheryl & Larry 
Hutchinson, Veronica Joseph, Leslie Kaufmann, 
Mark Kelso, Bill Kempton, Timothy Kite, Karen 
Kyle, Ben Koreski, Kathleen Koreski, Bryan LeG-
win, Claudia Lewis, Charlotte McGranaghan, 
John LaBoone, Brian Mallon, John McCauley, 
Nina & Ralph Murphy, Nickie Nelson, Nell Pidg-
eon, Amy O’Connor, John Oechsle, Jane 
O’Hagan, John Parkins, Diane Patterson, Frank 
Paul, Mary Rath, Patricia Reilly, Carol Roberts, 
Gordy Seaman, Douglas Seaman, Richard Sed-
lacek, Lucy Shaw, Michael Smith, Wendy Sokol, 
Emma Sosa, Tim Sulllivan, Vic Terranova, Larry 
Tucker, Allyson Wagner, Mary Whitney, Kay Wil-
lis, Richard Wineman, Carolyn Yates, Charlie 
Yodor and our service men and women. 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Liturgy of the Hours Week I 

 

SAT., FEB. 3 8:15AM +HOWARD MATHUES 

 5:30PM +TIMOTHY HENSHKE 

SUN., FEB. 4 8:00AM PARISHIONERS 

 10:30AM  +GRACE BAST 
MON., FEB. 5 8:15AM +MARK NORVELL 

TUES., FEB. 6 8:15AM +JOHN MATE 

 6:00PM +POOR SOULS 
WED., FEB. 7 8:15AM +ROGER BUSBY 

THURS., FEB. 8 8:15AM +DON CUMMINS 

FRI., FEB. 9 8:15AM  +MARK NORVELL 
SAT., FEB. 10 8:15AM +RICK BROWN 

 5:30PM +RUTH HOLMES 

SUN., FEB. 11 8:00AM PARISHIONERS 

 10:30AM  +GEORGE BELOFSKY 

PARISH ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK 
 

SUN., FEB. 4 5th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 Souperbowl of Caring 
 Coffee & Doughnuts 
 9am - Adult Ed Bible Study 
 9am - CREED 
 5pm - Youth Group 
MON., FEB. 5 8:35am - MMP 
 6pm - French (Beginners) 
 7pm - Karate 
TUES., FEB. 6 9am - Adoration  
 9am - French (Advanced) 
 10am - Women’s Discussion 
 1pm - Rosary for Peace 
 6:30pm - RCIA 
 8pm - AA 
WED., FEB. 7 9am - Sew & So 
 7pm - Choir 
THUR., FEB. 8 9am - SFO 
 7pm -Bell Choir 
 7pm - BSA Ship 214 
 7pm - Karate 
FRI., FEB. 9 8:15am - Daily Mass 
SAT., FEB. 10 10am - Karate 
 11:30am - Women’s AA 
 4:30pm - Reconciliation 
SUN., FEB. 11 6th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 Coffee & Doughnuts 
 9am - Adult Ed Bible Study 
 9am - Confirmation Class 
 9am - CREED 
 3pm - St. Clair HOA 
 5pm - Youth Mass and Potluck 

8:15am Mass 

8:15am/5:30pm Masses 

8:15am Mass 

8:15am Mass 

8:15am & 6pm Masses 

 Fifth Sunday of Ordinary Time - February 4, 2018 

STEWARDSHIP MOMENT 

The fact that today’s Gospel from Mark 
makes reference to Jesus curing Pe-
ter’s mother-in-law would seem to 
point to the fact that Peter was mar-
ried. However, the majority of scholars 
are of the opinion that the wife may 
have died before Peter was called by 
Jesus as an Apostle. In fact, there are 

many misconceptions about St. Peter. For one, although often 
portrayed as much older, he was probably younger than Jesus. In 
fact all 12 Apostles were most likely younger than Jesus. 
 Also, Peter is often presented in paintings and movies and 
books as being a very old man, but historians have also conclud-
ed that Peter was martyred in Rome when he was about 66 years 
old. He was never the old, old man in his 80’s we see quite often. 
 All of that is secondary to a simple statement in today’s Gos-
pel about the mother-in-law. Specifically, St. Mark writes, “He 
(Jesus) approached, grasped her hand, and helped her up. Then 
the fever left her and she waited on them.” St. Matthew reveals 
this same fact in his Gospel (Matthew 8:15), and he writes, “He 
(Jesus) touched her hand and the fever left her, and she got up 
and began to serve him.” 
 The message for us is very basic. Peter’s mother-in-law re-
sponded to Jesus the same way we should when Jesus blesses 
us. She responded to the Lord and immediately served Him out of 
gratitude. That should be our motivation, and action, as well. 
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Help us keep our above prayer list current.     
You may add a name to the list by calling  
the church office at 638-2647 or e-mailing us  

at stwilliamschurch@comcast.net. 

St. William Prayer Line is a group of people 
who pray daily for the intentions received from 
voice mails left at 638-4287 or by email at 

stwilliamsprayline@gmail.com. 

Sympathy & Prayers are extended to… 
 Mary McGoldrick upon the death of her father, GEORGE 
MCGOLDRICK, and to  
 Joy Butterfield upon the death of her brother-in-law, DR. 
MICHAEL KUBLEY, and to  
 Jenny Berry and Alex upon the death of her brother-in-law, 
SCOTT BERRY  

 May their souls and all the souls of the faithful departed rest in 
peace.  

8am & 10:30am 
& 5pm Masses 

8am & 10:30am Masses 

PHYSICIANS AND ALL HEALTH CARE WORKERS - The 
Catholic Medical Association will host a guest speaker at the 
Catholic Pastoral Center in Savannah on February 24 at 6:30 
PM.  Dr. Kathleen Raviele will be speaking on the history of 
the Catholic Medical Association.  Dr. Raviele is a physician in 
Atlanta and served as the president of the national CMA or-
ganization in 2007-2008.  Dinner will be provided.  For further 
information, contact Richard Rowe at rarowe@mac.com. 

Greetings from the Coastal Kitchen!  Coastal 
Kitchen is offering a 15% discount on their amaz-
ing Sunday Brunch to parishioners.  All you need 
to do is bring a copy of this bulletin with this invita-

tion.  For reservations (suggested, but not necessary), questions or 
concerns, call Mrs. C.J. Adams at 222-4408. 

SOCK IT TO ME! The CCW is collecting new 
adult socks for the homeless at The Well. Parish-
ioners whose last names begin with A - L should 
bring ladies socks. Those whose last names begin 
with M-Z should bring men's socks.  You may 
place them in the CCW bin in the vestibule of the church or drop 
them at the office during the week.  Last year through your gen-
erosity, we donated 570 pair of underwear.  Let's see how many 
socks we can donate!! 

We need a host for the March 9 
 Lenten Supper.  Is your group  

interested?  If you are, please call  
the office and let us know. 

Dr. Lillian Lang Meyers, a Brunswick native, will present a program, 
“MOURNING OUR LOSSES ACROSS THE LIFE CYCLE”, an emotional 
and spiritual journey.  Dr. Meyers is a licensed psychologist and certified grief 
educator. She is also a bereaved mother, losing her 17-year old son in No-
vember, 1981, in a car accident.  This program will provide accurate infor-
mation on the grief process and will provide hope and guidance in managing 
grief and reconnecting with life despite the loss of a loved one, a medical or 
psychiatric diagnosis, divorce or traumatic loss. The program is Sunday, Feb-
ruary 4, 9-10am, in the teen room of the Parish Hall.  

Youth Group SOUPER BOWL OF CHARITY 
will be after ALL Masses this weekend. The Youth will 

be collecting for 
Foster Hope and House of Hope. 

Please support their cause generously. 

PRAYER 

REQUESTS 

ASH WEDNESDAY 
Collection for Aide to Eastern Europe Churches 

February 14, 8:15am and 6:00pm 

TWIN PARISH NEWS - Are you interested in learning about the medical 
needs in developing countries or in medical mission outreach?  If you are, we 
would like you to know about a free opportunity.  A seminar entitled "Medical 
Links to Haiti" will be offered at the Brunswick campus of the Southeast 
Georgia Health System from 8am to Noon on Thursday, March 15.  A conti-
nental breakfast and lunch will be served to all who preregister.  Medical per-
sonnel can apply for continuing medical education credits awarded through 
The Medical College of Georgia and Augusta University.  Please contact Di-
ane Smith at 912-222-1771 to register and for more information.  This event 
is sponsored by the Brunswick Chapter of the Links, Inc. and the Southeast 
Georgia Health System. A medical mission sponsored by Helping Hugs, Inc. 
and the Links, Inc. will be held February 17-24, 2018  

DISCOVER THE INNER PATH: A GATHERING OF WOMEN - Take time to 
get in touch with God, yourself and other women by spending Saturday, Feb-
ruary 24, 9-3PM at the beautiful Villa Marie Center at 6 Dolan Drive, Isle of 
Hope. Sr. Grace Agate, RSM, will facilitate the day, “In the Company of 
Women”. Donation is $20.  Bring a bag lunch and a mug, and beverages and 
snacks will be provided. PRE-REGISTRATION REQUIRED. Call/e-mail Sr. 
Donna Loeper at (912) 484-7860 or donnaloeper@comcast.net for registra-
tion form and details. 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD POST-ABORTION HEALING RETREAT 
on April 20-22, 2018, is for any person, mother, father, family 
member, or friend, who is struggling with the emotional, spiritual 
and psychological pain after an abortion. This weekend retreat 
near Augusta offers an opportunity to find healing, hope and for-
giveness.  Come and experience the mercy and compassion of 
God.  For additional information, contact Stephanie May at 912-
306-0406, stephmay@bellsouth.net, or visit the website at 
www.rachelsvineyard.org .  All calls and inquiries are strictly confi-
dential.  Come and be restored.  

The SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DEPAUL is seeking indi-
viduals who have a heart to serve. We have ongoing needs 
in each of the following areas: thrift store operations, call  
Tiffany, 262-6027; food pantry call Mark 602-2524; financial 
assistance/counseling call Nancy, (513)722-6789 or Steph-
anie (678)677-4803.  If none of these fits your skills or pref-
erences, other needs are always developing, call Jim, 638-
7220.  Volunteer hours (m-f) are flexible and can fit your 
schedule. Volunteering at St. Vincent is a ministry and not 
a job. What is God saying to you? 

The Tuesday Morning Women’s Discussion Group is continuing the 
series “The Bible and the Virgin Mary; A Journey through Scripture“ 
every Tuesday morning at 10am in Room 
6 of the Parish Hall. Please come and join 
us for some lively discussion and fellow-
ship.  All ladies of the parish are welcome! 

ALL MINISTRIES - Please let us know, by February 
9, the dates you are unavailable to serve in March 
and April.  Ushers will serve according to their rotat-
ing schedule .  Volunteers for Holy Thursday, Good 
Friday and Easter Masses are appreciated. 

CONFIRMATION will be on March 4, at 10:30am Mass. 

 
 
 
 
 

The BISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL has been 
rescheduled to February 24-25. 
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